From: Aaron Schomburg

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 7:00:20 PM

As a wilderness guide who frequently brings clients to the great north woods of NH |
am appalled by the possibility that the wilderness areas of NH might be scarred with
high tension power lines. The people I bring north to hike and climb 4,000 footers
do not want to see a raped landscape. We all know this proposed powerline will not
provide jobs for locals, it will harm property values, and perhaps cause health
concerns. Besides all that NH residents don't need the energy and the majority don't
want the lines. Please respect the wishes of the people and not the greedy power
companies. Sincerely, Aaron Schomburg
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